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June 5, 2018 
 
TO:   All Bidders 
 
FROM:  Rich Spofford, Engineering Services Manager 
  City of McMinnville 
 
SUBJECT: NW Neighborhood Park 

Notice of Rejection of Bids 
Project No. 2015-11 
 

 
Dear Bidders: 
 
Bids for the above-mentioned project were received and opened on May 31, 2018.  
Three bids were received. 
 
After carefully evaluating the bids we have determined it is in the best interest of the 
City to reject all bids for this project.  The project may be revised and re-bid at a later 
date.  
 
If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at 503-434-7312. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rich Spofford 
Engineering Services Manager 
 
 
 
 


